
 
We are monitoring for any changes and are updating this information as frequently as 
possible 
 
Dear Patients, 
 
At this time, early in the vaccine distribution cycle, we do not expect to be administering Covid-
19 vaccines in our office. Vaccine distribution will be managed at the County level and by large 
medical organizations.  Some of these entities are, or will be, allowing patients to register for the 
vaccines through their websites.  We recommend you sign up for the vaccine using their tools.  
Helpful links follow. 
 
California State Vaccine guidelines may be found here: 
https://covid19.ca.gov/vaccines/ 
 
A link to Covid websites by County: 
https://covid19.ca.gov/get-local-information/ 
 
Alameda County: 
https://covid-19.acgov.org/vaccines 
 
Contra Costa County: 
https://www.coronavirus.cchealth.org/vaccine 
 
Sutter Health: 
https://www.sutterhealth.org/for-patients/health-alerts/covid-19-vaccine 
 
UCSF: 
 
https://coronavirus.ucsf.edu/vaccines 
 
These are the sites we go to get our information, so you should be able to find answers to your 
questions.  Should you have unanswered questions or concerns, please message us through the 
portal or give us a call, but since we are experiencing large call volumes, there may be a 
delay before we are able to respond.  
 
Thank you and stay well, 
 
Doctors Klebanoff, O'Melveny, Drinkard, Bodor, NP Reilly and staff 
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